
 
 

 

 

 

 

MEMO 
Delay in O and P Screen (Cryptosporidium Antigen and 

Giardia Antigen)  

 

 

Effective, January 17th, testing for Ova and Parasite Screen (Cryptosporidium Antigen and Giardia 

Antigen) will be delayed due to manufacturer backorder of test kits.  

 

 

Methodist Hospital is currently unable to test and report Cryptosporidium Antigen and Giardia 

Antigen results due to manufacturer backorder of test kits. Please continue to send collected 

specimens to Methodist Pathology.  We will send testing to a reference lab until kits become 

available.  

 

 

Please direct any questions to LaNett Whisler, Service Leader Microbiology/Serology 402-354-

4586.  

 


